
 

 

 

 
 

Sutton in Craven C.E (V.C) Primary School 
Headteacher: Mrs K Herbert 

 
 

 
 

18th December 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

 

Just a few final bits to see us to the end of term… 

 

Christmas Fair 

Thank you to all the children, parents and relatives who came and supported our Christmas fair at the weekend – your 

support is appreciated and raised over £600 for the pupil-parent council. Our thanks for the hard work of the pupil-

parent council arranging both this event and the Christmas shopping evening. 

 

 

Christmas Party – Wednesday 19th December 

A reminder that Wednesday is Christmas party day, children can come into school dressed in their party clothes (or 

any non-uniform) for the whole day.  

 

 

Pantomime – Friday 21st December 

We still have some permissions outstanding for the Pantomime this Friday, these need completing urgently as we 

cannot take any children we do not have parental permission for. If you do not give permission for your child to go, 

please do let us know as we need to consider what additional arrangements may be required (it also means we won’t 

keep chasing you for permission!). 

We also have a number of payments outstanding, please can these be made as soon as possible – if there any problems 

please let us know. The trip to the pantomime is already subsidised by the pupil-parent council and if it runs at a loss 

we will need to consider the viability of this trip in future years. 

 

 

If I don’t see you before the end of term I hope you have a lovely holiday and we look forward to seeing the children 

back in school on Tuesday 8th January. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs Katy Herbert   

Headteacher    

Main Street, Sutton in Craven, Keighley, BD20 7JS 
Tel/Fax: 01535 632181 Email. admin@sutton-in-cravencofe.n-yorks.sch.uk 


